From: Marilyn Peck
To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Aquire Beach Access!

Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 10:18:26 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,

I have been a beach resident since 1953 and I am all for acquiring this beach access. As the years go by, the close access to the beach has been consumed by private dwellings and old timers like me are sad to have to go so far to get to the beach! I love walking down to it and can't drive anymore to get to the big Park. All my kids and their kids also love to walk to this beach.

Please take my vote to acquire this property on 27th to add to Saltwater park!

Sincerely, Joseph (Joe) Mehelich 2141 NW 201st St, Shoreline, WA 98177

ps, my daughter and POA is helping me send this to you today as I don't have a computer.

Marilyn J. (Mehelich) Peck